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I am writing in regard to the parliamentary committee that is investigating and scrutinising the 
governments proposed Provision of the Firearms and Weapons Legislation (Criminal Use) Bill 
2020 and would like to make a supplementary submission to compliment my initial submission. 
As a competitive shooter and having raised concern with my initial application as to what 
constitutes ‘gun smithing’ I would appreciate that further consideration be made for an 
additional licensing category to be made available to persons who need to assemble and 
disassemble their firearms for purpose of cleaning, maintenance, repair and competition.  
 
I would also appreciate that both my submissions be made public. As previously stipulated, I am 
also willing to appear in person and provide evidence and demonstration in regard to 
disassembly and assembly of a match grade firearm and the absurdity and over reach with the 
governments proposed legislation.  
 
I look forward to and anticipate your reply.  

 


